
ST. HILDA CHAPTER NO. 27 

CORDIALLY INVITES YOU TO JOIN US 

FOR THE OFFICIAL VISIT  

OF 

        WGM SISTER KIM McMINIS   

 

ACCOMPANIED BY 

 WGP BROTHER PETER DEVLIN  

 

ON TUESDAY, AUGUST 20, 2024 AT 2:00 pm 

AN EARLY SUPPER TO BE SERVED FOLLOWING  

THE OFFICIAL VISIT 

 

Cost for Supper:  $10.00 pp.  Please call Sister Terry Russell @ 403-335-3652 

before August 13, 2024 to let her know if you are staying for supper so we 

may plan accordingly. 

 

 


